NUCOR STEEL SEATTLE, INC..
. 2424 SW Andover Street

Seattle, WA 98106-1100
206.933.2222

September 26, 2024

To:  Jeanne Tran
Washington State Department of Ecology
3190 160th Ave SE '
Bellevue, WA 98008

Re:  Combined Water Pollution Prevention Plan - Review and Submittal

Dear Ms. Tran:

This notice is being sent to you per Nucor Steel's NPDES Permit # WA-0031305.

In the past year, Nucor Steel Seattle made a revision to the Emergency Contact Listing
(removing Chris Norman from the list) and revision to the Certification as Mark Davis
assumed duties as General Manager earlier in 2024.

Please call me at 206-933-2205 if you have any questions or comments.

Respectfully,

‘Environmental Engineer
Nucor Steel Seattle, Inc.

WWwW.nucor.com




